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Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia 

Chambres extraordinaires au sein des Tribunaux cambodgiens 
 
                                                                                                            Phnom Penh, 26 October 2016 

 

 

RE: INTERNSHIPS AT THE ECCC – OFFICE OF THE INTERNATIONAL CO- INVESTIGATING 

JUDGE 

   As you may know, the ECCC operates a vibrant international internship program. The ECCC Office of 

the International Co-Investigating Judge, which is the international side of the Office of the Co-

Investigating Judges (OCIJ), offers exciting opportunities for law graduates with a special interest in 

international criminal law to experience the cutting-edge work of investigating crimes committed during 

the Khmer Rouge regime. Interns at OCIJ are fully integrated in the office’s operation and carry out many 

key duties, including research, analysis, and assisting in drafting legal documents. For students interested 

in pursuing a career in the general areas of human rights and public international law, completing one of 

the highly competitive internships at the ECCC will be a major stepping-stone.  

  The office would be happy to consider applications from students with a strong academic background in 

the fields of criminal law, evidence, public international law, criminal procedure or human rights law, and 

would appreciate if you could disseminate this letter to final-year JD students, LLM and PGR students. 

General information on how to apply can be found on the UNAKRT website, at http://unakrt-

online.org/recruitment. The OCIJ is currently looking for motivated candidates to undertake an internship 

starting February or March 2017. Due to the volume and complexity of the material with which interns 

will have to become familiar, and given the advanced stage of investigation, the office prefers candidates 

who can commit to 6 months.  Students considering applying for an internship after consulting the 

UNAKRT webpage are welcome to contact me (douglas.james@eccc.gov.kh) for more detailed 

information on what kind of work to expect.  

Best wishes,  

James Douglas 

Legal Consultant and Investigator,  

Office of the Co-Investigating Judges,  

UNAKRT  
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